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Comments: Class 1 and class 2 E-bikes are completely harmless! There is no reason that E-bikes should not be

allowed on trails. Just because they have a motor does not mean they are destructive. With any research,

anyone can tell that there is not enough torque generated by a motor that can be destructive, atleast not any

more destructive than aggressive riders skidding and brapping around corners. E-bikes are the best gateway to

get people that might otherwise not be out riding on bikes. 

 

Electric bikes are amazing and so great for so many people and taking trails away from e-bikes is like taking

away someone gateway to happiness!

 

Thanks,

Adam


